
 
 

September 4, 2024 
 
Mr. Dan Fox 
Senior Advisor, Design Review & Historic Preservation 
U.S. Commission of Fine Arts  
441 F Street NW, Suite 312  
Washington, DC 20001 
 
Re: MacArthur High School - 4530 MacArthur Boulevard NW 

Final Review 
 
Dear Mr. Fox: 
 
The Department of General Services (DGS) respectfully requests a Final Level Review of the 
proposed expansion to the MacArthur High School addition project, located at 4530 MacArthur Blvd 
NW. Please include this project on your Commission's September 19, 2024 meeting agenda. 
 
Via the Commission’s online submission portal, we will be submitting the requisite project report and 
presentation documents, as requested for final level review. 
 
Rachel Kenney with Studios is the point of contact for questions specific to the submission and may be 
reached at rkenney@studios.com or (202) 735-5939. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact Tom Henderson, 
DGS Project Manager at Thomas.henderson@dc.gov or (240) 876-1255. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Cassidy Mullen 
Executive Program Manager 
 
cc:  Tom Henderson, DC Government Department of General Services 

Monét Williams, DC Government Department of General Services 
Amit Patani, MCN Build 
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